
 
              
 
 

 

CORPORATE GOVERNANCE CONFIRMATION STATEMENT 
 
The Boy Scouts of the Philippines adheres to the principles of good governance and 
confirms its full compliance with the Code of Corporate Governance as set by the 
Governance Commission for GOCCs (GCG) through Memorandum Circular No. 2012-
07 for the Year 2023 keeping in mind the role of the BSP in youth development and 
national progress. 
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